NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENT OWNERS ON KILBOURNE DR.

In response to the on-going pleas of action about street parking on Kilbourne, the
KV Master Board & Single Family Board are taking the following survey. Our
deliberations have produced the only three options of action that we see are
available. Each option has its “pros” and “cons” of course. The choice is yours to
make. We will present the results to the Bermuda Run Town Council to act upon.
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TIMELINE

Mailing of this notice to owners completed by Tuesday, May 15.
(Rental occupants are not eligible to vote.)

Open house Friday, June 1 (Noon - 2:00 p.m. or 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.) in the clubhouse
(A board member will be present to answer questions;

You may cast your vote at this time if you wish)

Deadline to submit your vote by mail is Friday, June 15.
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BALLOT - One vote per household)

1) One-way street traffic with parking only on one side (side opposite the
fire hydrants & mail kiosk).

2) Two-way street traffic with parking only on one side (side opposite the
fire hydrants & mail kiosk).

3) No change and leave as is.

(Resident’s Signature) (Your Street Address)

Mail to: Roger Williams 124 Parkview Ln. Bermuda Run, NC 27006



